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ICE SOCIETY DETAIL UPDATE REQUEST

Dear Colleague

I am writing on behalf of the Entomological Society of Southern Africa, hosts for the XXIII International Congress of Entomology which is to be held in Durban, Southern Africa between 6th and 12th July 2008.

To ensure that we communicate effectively to entomologists from around the world, we are compiling a database of global entomological and related societies.

The objective of this is so that we can send your society news and information pertaining to ICE 2008 on an ongoing basis and to report on the progress and key elements of the Congress. It is really important for us to promote the International Congress to ensure maximum participation which will ensure a great event.

Please select the reply button on your email browser and then fill in the boxes below by typing and tabbing. Then send it back to us for inclusion in the updated database.

Your kind assistance will be appreciated.

Gerhard Prinsloo

Chairperson: Congress Management Committee; South Africa
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Please respond to the sender or to our congress organisers at the following address carolr@turnergroup.co.za










